
Family Bulletin 

DATE EVENT

WEDNESDAY 27th SEPTEMBER YEARS 2&3 CATTLE COUNTRY TRIP

FRIDAY 29th SEPTEMBER FLU IMMUNISATION

WEDNESDAY 11th OCTOBER HALLOWEEN DISCO

FRIDAY 13th OCTOBER LAST DAY OF TERM

MONDAY 30th OCTOBER INSET DAY

TUESDAY 31st OCTOBER FIRST DAY OF TERM 2

UPDATES

Thank you to all who joined us at 
today's Stay and Read. This won't be 
the last event of this kind. We will keep 
you updated as soon as we can.



with this information. You then don't need to email every time this 
person is collecting. Teachers will be provided with updated lists at the 
beginning of term. If the person is added during the term you may 
still wish to email to inform us as the teacher will still need to radio the 
office so that we can check their Arbor record.
Please don't forget to inform us if you wish to remove anyone from the 
"Can Collect" list. Thank you for understanding regarding the 
Safeguarding matter.

P.T.A.Market Stall

The P.T.A. will be starting market stalls on 
a Friday after School to raise money for 
the school. Next week they will be selling 
hot chocolate, so don't forget to bring 
your pennies!

Lost Property

Lost property comes to reception during the day so that children can 
come and reclaim their items. We aim to get it to the sports hall at the 
end of the day where it is kept in the entrance. This will be accessible 
to parents at the end of the day on Mondays Wednesdays and 
Fridays, whenever possible.  Please come to have a look for your 
child's lost items. Please also label clothing. Thank you.

Who can collect your child

If you need someone else to pick up your child please inform the 
office, by email and by 2pm . We will email the information to the 
class teacher. If they do not have a chance to check their emails, then 
a record is kept at reception and teachers will radio through to check. 
If  you wish to add people to your child's "Can Collect" list on Arbor 
please email the office



Still places available

There are still places available on this course. To find out more about 
it you can watch their YouTube video here

Parent Self-Referral here

https://youtu.be/yCxedEhop1k








 COMMUNITY NEWS

Still places available

There are still places available on this course. To find out more about 
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Wishing you all a fun weekend.  We really look 
forward to seeing you all next week.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team
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